
 

Mrs. Byron’s Weekly Update 
January 20th-24th, 2020 

 

 

Important Information: 

• A reminder that school will not be in session on 
Monday, January 20th AND Friday, January 24th. 

• This update will be for TWO WEEKS due to the short 
week next week. 

• Au-some shirt orders are due by Thursday, Jan. 23rd 
• Souper Bowl soup contest donations will be taken 

daily! A kind reminder that Ramen Noodles are the 
BEST and CHEAPEST way for us to get our numbers UP! 

Language Arts:  TWO WEEKS 

We will be working on lesson 3.4 (soft g and c)  
The pencil paper has been placed in the back of your child’s 

 take home folder. We will also be working on SNOW themed activities! 
**IMPORTANT REMINDER* 

First grade teachers will NOT be reading the story portion of the reading 
test out loud any longer. IF a student gets stuck on a word, I will HELP 
decode as needed. Please keep this in mind as grades start to trickle 

home. Its definitely time to see what they can do on their own! 

Math 

• Addition strategies 
• Counting On 
• Number Line 
• Doubles 

Social Sciences:  

Science: Weather unit 

Social Studies: Martin Luther 
King, Jr.  


